

Dear Parents/Caregivers:

The 2025 Terry Fox School Run is set for this month, and we are so excited to be taking part! Our event will be taking place on Friday, September 26th, 2025. We need your help to boost our students' fundraising. This event supports vital cancer research while also building incredible school spirit for our students. Let's all show how incredible and generous our school community is and work to reach the fundraising goal of \$2500. Last year our school raised close to \$5000!

The Terry Fox Foundation has created an online fundraising page customized for our school. Don't delay - let's start fundraising today!

Donate online at: https://schools.terryfox.ca/YorkviewSchoolDundas

- Use the link above to donate or search for our school's name at terryfox.org
- Receipts are issued immediately to donors by email from the Terry Fox Foundation

Help your child set up a <u>student fundraising page</u>

- Upload personal photos, videos and messages to share with friends and family
- All student logins and links are private and secure
- Student names are not searchable on our website and links can only be shared by you

Support your child's fundraising efforts

- Share their fundraising link or your child's school's link with family and friends to help them reach their goal

Unfortunately, cash donations for the Terry Fox run cannot be done through School Cash Online. Only Terry Fox T-shirt orders are available on School Cash Online

Did you know the purchase of this year's Terry Fox T-shirt also goes towards our fundraising goal? If you're hoping to purchase a T-shirt you can either order on School Cash Online or fill out the form and return it to school by **Monday**, **September 15th**. That way our T-shirts will be here for our school Terry Fox run on Friday, September 26th.

We are very excited to be a part of this year's Terry Fox event. This is our opportunity to "Finish It" and go the distance for this year's event. Please join us to support cancer research while building incredible school spirit for all our students.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Mrs. Gourley and Mrs. Ramoutar



Terry Fox T-Shirt Order Form

If you're hoping to purchase a T-shirt, you can either order it on School Cash Online or fill out this form and return it to school by **Monday, September 15th.** That way our T-shirts will be here for our school Terry Fox run on Friday, September 26th. Remember, the purchase of Terry Fox T-shirts goes toward our school's fundraising goal. We appreciate your support!

Student's Name:
Teacher's Name:
Total # of T-shirts being ordered:
Youth Sizes (\$25): 3T 6X 8 10
Adult Sizes (\$30): Small Medium Large XL 2XL 3XL 4XL
Language: English French
Total Cash Enclosed: